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MAYOR 

KIMBERLY LUCAS 
DIRECTOR 

 
 

November 17, 2023 
 

 
President and Members of City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 
 

RE:  Michael Baker International, Inc. Donation 
 
 
Dear Members of Council: 
 
 Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing, pursuant to Ch. 210 (“Acceptance of Gifts to City”) 
of the City Code, the Mayor and the Director of the Office of Mobility and Infrastructure to accept a 
donation from Michael Baker International in the amount of TEN THOUSAND ($10,000) dollars to 
support the City of Pittsburgh’s Safe Routes to School Program.   
 

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jeff Skalican 
Acting Director 
 
 

JS/ewg 
 

Jeff Skalican (Nov 20, 2023 10:00 EST)



Safe Routes to School - MBI Donation Letter
Final Audit Report 2023-11-20

Created: 2023-11-20

By: Evan Gross (evan.gross@pittsburghpa.gov)

Status: Signed

Transaction ID: CBJCHBCAABAAJOtYRwBRycIZBQf75sUxiJZgggZPlI6q

"Safe Routes to School - MBI Donation Letter" History
Document created by Evan Gross (evan.gross@pittsburghpa.gov)
2023-11-20 - 2:55:13 PM GMT- IP address: 205.141.129.43

Document emailed to Jeff Skalican (jeff.skalican@pittsburghpa.gov) for signature
2023-11-20 - 2:55:31 PM GMT

Email viewed by Jeff Skalican (jeff.skalican@pittsburghpa.gov)
2023-11-20 - 2:59:53 PM GMT- IP address: 104.47.64.254

Document e-signed by Jeff Skalican (jeff.skalican@pittsburghpa.gov)
Signature Date: 2023-11-20 - 3:00:07 PM GMT - Time Source: server- IP address: 174.242.37.68

Agreement completed.
2023-11-20 - 3:00:07 PM GMT


		2023-11-20T07:00:08-0800
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




